
REGULATORY 9 ORMATION DISTRIBUTION SY$M (RIDS) 

ACCESSION NBR:8106050305 DOC.DATE: 81/05/22 NOTARIZED: NO 
FACIL:50-331 Duane Arnold Energy Center, Iowa Electric Light & Pow 
AUTH.NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION 
ROOTL.D. Iowa Electric Light & Power Co.  
RECIP.NAME, RECIPIENT AFFILIATION 

DENTON,H.R. Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Director

DOCKET # 
05000331

SUBJECT: Amends 801231 Itr re implementation of NUREG-0737,Item 
II.K.3.13,HPCI & reactor core isolation cooling reset.Expecti 
delivery of equipment.by 810731.Will complete implementation 
of item within 30 days after equipment delivery.  

DISTRIBUTION CODE: A046S COPIES RECEIVED:LTR _4 ENCL SIZE: 
TITLE: Response to NUREG *0737/NUREGwO660 TMI Action Plan Rgmts (OL's) 

NOTES:

RECIPIENT 
ID CODE/NAME 

kCTION: IPPOLITOT, 05

NTERNAL: 

XTERNAL:

A/D C&C SYS 
A/D FOR TECH 
A/D LICENS 
A/D OP REACT 
A/D RAD PROT 
DEP DIRDHFS 
DIRECTORDE 
DIRECTOR,DL 
DIRECTORDST 
I&E 
OR ASSESS BR 
RAD ASMT BR 

ACRS 
LPDR

27 
32 
16 
15 
26 
29 
21 
14 
30 
12 
18 

34 
03

COPIES 
LTTR ENC 

7 

1 

1 
1 
.1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
2 .  
3 
1

16b 
1

1

RECIPIENT 
ID CODE/NAME

A/D C&S ENG 22 
A/D GEN PROJ 31 
A/D M&Q ENG 23 
A/D PLANT SYS25 
A/D SAFETY AS17 
DIREM PREP 33, 
DIRECTORDHFS28 
DIRECTORDSI 24 
EMERG PREP DEV 
OELD 

L 02 
RE FIL01 

INPOJ.STEARNS 
NSIC 04

COPIES 
LTTR ENCL 

1 
1 
1.  
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 

1 
1

3o 08 1981

HA If

TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR

L

53 ENCL



9* 

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company, 
May 22, 1981 

LDR-81-188 

LARRY D. ROOT 
ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT 
OF NUCLEAR DIVISION iv l 

j~U 1981 

Harold Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

This is to amend our submittal LDR-80-393 dated December 31st, 1980 with 
regards to NUREG-0737 Item II.K.3.13 - HPCI and RCIC reset.  

At the time of that submittal it was our intent to comply with the requirement 
of this item by the given due date of July 1st, 1981. The needed equipment 
which had been ordered in February of 1981 was expected on the site by March 
20th, 1981. However, the equipment has not been delivered as yet. We now 
expect delivery on July 31st, 1981 our vendor assures us this date is firm.  
Therefore, it is our intent to complete implementation of this item within 30 
days of equipment delivery.  

If you have any questions in this matter please contact my office.  

Very truly yours, 

Larry D. Root 
Assistant Vice President 
Nuclear Generation 

LDR/YB/dmh 

cc: Y. Balas 
D. Arnold 
L. Liu 
S. Tuthill 
D. McGaughy 
K. Meyer 
D. Mineck 
J. VanSickel / 
T. Gucciardo 
K. Eccleston 
NRC Resident Office - DAEC
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